
 

 

Summary Highlights Board Meeting April 2023 

 Current enrolments sit at 712 students, with new enrolments still being received. 

 Six students have expressed an interest in receiving the Sacraments at the Feast Day 
Mass in August. 

 A new Drama teacher has been successfully recruited. 
 The MCC Board has commenced discussions with DIPL to explore traffic 

management solutions.  
 MCC Parents & Friends Committee in process of being re-established. 
 Over the holidays the internal walls of the Arts Centre were repainted. The entire 

exterior of the College is scheduled to be cleaned and repainted over the middle 
school holidays.  

 Family Conferences being conducted on 26th & 27th April. 
 2023 Annual Improvement Plan is being finalised. 
 The new online excursion Proposal and Risk Assessment process is running well as 

staff get familiar with the interface and the proposal processes. 
 The CEO have requested that each of the Diocese schools appoint a Health & Safety 

Representative, which is currently in progress. 


